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ADVISORY ON CIRCULATION OF MISLEADING INFORMATION RELATED TO 

ADMISSION IN UP SAINIK SCHOOLS 
 
 
1. It has come to our notice that few fraudulent persons are contacting students and parents 
and offering admission in Sainik School Lucknow and Gorakhpur. They are also making fake 
documents and conducting fake exam and interview. In the interest of the public, we wish to 
emphasize that information from unauthorized sources can be misleading and may cause 
unnecessary confusion among schools, students, parents, and other stakeholders.  
 
2. Don’t trust any call for assured admission and lose your money as CMKP UP Sainik 
School, Lucknow and Sainik School Gorakhpur never ask for fee transfer during admission on 
phone/email. It is hereby advised to refer only to the official website for authentic information 
and updates regarding admission to UP Sainik School Lucknow and Gorakhpur.  
 
The main official website is  :   www.upsainikschool.org 
 
 
Email ID is     :  upsainikschool08657@gmail.com 
 

info@upsainikschool.org 
 
Mobile No.     :  7052777795 
 
We urge all concerned to rely solely on these official sources for correct and up-to-date 
information.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 
Principal 
 
UP Sainik Schools 
 


